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 Friday 4th April 2025   
    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share an exciting event happening next week at school. As part 
of celebrating our recent Ofsted inspection, we would like to invite both children and 
families to join us for a special celebration. 

On Thursday, 10th April, the school gates will open at 2:15pm. Our students will 
be divided into teams, and we will host a whole-school Easter egg hunt on the 
school grounds. We warmly invite you to join your child’s team and assist them in 
searching for hidden eggs. The team that collects the most eggs will win a special 
Easter egg, and all other participants will receive a treat as a token of appreciation 
for their efforts. 

Additionally, we are pleased to announce that the Ice Cream Van will be on-site. 
Every child will receive a complimentary ice cream, and families are welcome to 
purchase additional treats if they wish. There will also be music playing, and the trim 
trail will be open for everyone to enjoy. 

We sincerely hope you can join us in this joyful celebration to mark the end of term. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Callaghan   
 
Head of School   


